
Date: 22.05.2017 
 
 

Continuation of Financial Assistance Scheme of APEDA 
  
  
The Agriculture Export Promotion Plan Scheme of APEDA for XII Plan was valid 

up to 31st March 2017. APEDA has submitted a draft EFC for the period 2017-2020 to 
Department of Commerce (DoC), Ministry of Commerce and Industry, Government of 
India, for consideration and approval. Pending appraisal/approval of the scheme, an 
interim extension beyond 31st March, 2017 has been granted for operation of the 12th 
Plan Scheme for a period of six months i.e. 30th September, 2017.   

 
It has been decided that in case of two components- Infrastructure Development 

and TAS, no new applications shall be entertained and the funds allotted shall be  used 
to clear the backlog only.  However, new proposals can be considered for Quality, 
NER, Scheduled Castes and Market Development components as per XII Plan period 
till further instructions from the Government. 

 
        This is for the information of all concerned. 
 
 
 
 
 

S.S. Nayyar 
General Manager 

 


